
     THE MALDEN HOUSING AUTHORITY 

     630 Salem Street 

             Malden, MA 02148 

     PH: 781-322-3150 

                    FAX: 781-322-3543 

                                                TDD: (800) 545-1833 x 103 

 
     NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

The Malden Housing Authority (MHA) will conduct Public Hearings to discuss and obtain 

input relative to the submission of the MHA's Proposed FFY2023 Annual Public Housing 

Agency Plan (PHA Plan) as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD). MHA will also concurrently conduct a Hearing to discuss its 

proposed DHDC FY2023 Annual Plan submission.  

 
During these hearings, proposed revisions to the MHA's Section 8 Administrative Plan, 

Public Housing Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy, Public Housing Lease 

and/or House Rules, and planned HUD Capital Fund Grant Program construction projects 

will be presented for discussion. State program policies and capital improvement plan 

project work will also be discussed. 

 
MHA Resident Advisory Board Members, federal and state Public Housing Residents and 

Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher and state program voucher Participants, elected and 

other local government officials, representatives of social service agencies and advocacy 

groups, community leaders, concerned citizens and all other parties having interest in these 

hearings are invited to attend to express their priorities and concerns and/or offer comments 

and suggestions. 

 
These Hearings will be held on Tuesday, June 14, 2022, beginning at 8:30 A.M. onsite 

in the 630 Salem Street Community Room, which is accessible. Compliance with all 

public health guidance in effect at the time of these Hearings will be required.  

 

MHA will provide transportation to and from these Hearings for Forestdale and 

Springdale residents who wish to attend. Please call Executive Assistant, Debbie Lungo, 

at (781) 322-3164 if you are a Forestdale or Springdale resident who wants MHA to provide 

transportation to and from these Hearings. 

 

For questions, please contact Executive Director, Stephen G. Finn, at (781) 322-3150. 

 
By: 

Mark A. Lawhorne, Chairperson  

MHA Board of Commissioners 

 
          The MHA is an Equal Opportunity Housing Provider and a Drug and Smoke-Free Workplace 

 


